

Dear Pastor,

This letter is to inform you that a youth from your congregation has decided to commit to being a part of **DRAMA** *Ministry*. We are a Christian pantomime team that is focused not only on the dramatic aspect, but especially discipleship and growing young people in their knowledge of and relationship with the Lord.

We as leaders realize the important role the pastor of a church plays in a teen's life. It is our desire that you be involved and informed in their decision to become active in this ministry. We covet your prayers and support as we partner with you in discipling these future ministers, aiming to equip them for whatever work the Lord may call them to in the future.

If you are interested in working with us in ways beyond prayer, there are always opportunities for guest speakers, joint outreaches and service projects. If you have *any* questions, comments, or concerns, we would be more than happy to speak with you! You can contact Tim King, our director, in any of the following ways:

Cell: 717-951-2518

Email: tim@dramateam.org
Address: 241 Blimline Road

Mohnton, PA 19540

www.dramateam.org

(Please detach and return to the address above)
In order for us to better coordinate with you, please give us some information to help us stay in touch.
Church name:
Pastor's name:
Best phone number to contact you by:
Best time (days/hours) to contact you:
Are there any areas you would like to discuss partnering with our ministry?

Are there any questions you would like a member of the DRAMA leadership to call you regarding?